





A separate application for extending the public opening hours with an appropriate low level lighting scheme
could then be submitted at your convenience, but also picking up the points Members raise during their
consideration today.

| hope this is clear — obviously happy to discuss further and meet up in due course to progress a new
public parking application in due course.
If Ross could return the completed ETA form for the YPL applicaticn before Monday that would be helpful.

Kind Regards

Chris

Mr C M France
Director of Planning

North York Moors National Park Authority

The Old Vicarage

Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP

01439 772700
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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